8597 Furnival Road
Rodney, ON
NOL2CO

January 6, 2021

Municipality of West Elgin
Attention: Council

Dear Council,

We are writing regarding the light at the dead end of Furnival Road. This lightis on
municipal property. Robertand Audrey Miller have been paying for the operation of
this light for approximately 24 years. We are asking that the municipality now take
over the costs associated with this light as it is on municipal property.

It is our understanding that the municipality has agreed to take over the ongoing
costs and operation of the light on Douglas Street for which Alphonse Willie has
been paying.

We appreciate your attention to this matter. We look forward to your response.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Bob and Audrey Miller



